

8 May 2019

Dear Parents,

The end of the academic year is fast approaching and soon your child will be entering Year 5. One of the experiences we offer in this year group is a residential trip. Over a number of years, we have taken the children to Calshot. The reason I am writing to you is because an opportunity has arisen which may give us the option of changing our venue to Marwell Activity Centre.

There are a few reasons why this is being considered. Firstly, there is a significant difference in price, in excess of £60 per child. Secondly, Marwell are currently able to offer us a date in May when the weather has the potential to be better than in the March (which is the date Calshot are able to provide), and finally Marwell would be able to offer us water-based activities such as raft building and canoeing at that time of year, which Calshot cannot offer. Obviously, no decision has been made without consulting you, and the purpose of this letter is to ascertain your wishes as to whether to change venue or not.

On the form below could you please indicate whether you are interested in your child attending the residential in Year 5 and then which venue you would prefer.

Could we please have the slips returned by Monday 13 May 2019, shortly after which we will inform you of the decision that you as parents have made.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to come and speak with me.

Yours sincerely,

Anthony Head  
Principal

---

Name of child ..... Class .....

Please tick as appropriate

I am interested in my child taking part in a residential in Year 5   
I am NOT interested in my child taking part in a residential in Year 5

I would prefer my child to attend Calshot   
I would prefer my child to attend Marwell

Signed .....